
 

Please join us for a morning coffee and chat  
to help plan our next fundraising events: 

The Halloween Disco & 
Christmas Market! 

 
Tuesday 10th October @ 8.45am 

(in the meeting room) 

 
We would love to welcome everyone, even if it’s just a quick hello or 
to offer thoughts or help, no matter how big or small- your input will 
be very much appreciated! If you can’t make it to this one, we will 

be holding our AGM soon and you can hopefully join us then. 
 

Thank you! 
The Friends of St. Levan School 

 


